
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a fabulous first week back at the Grange! I have been very impressed with how smart and sensible 
the children have been - this is especially impressive as some of our children have returned after not being in 
school since March. 

We are excited to be introducing our school dog Bertie to children this term. There will be a letter going out 
about this soon. 

Please ensure that children are dropped off and picked up promptly so we can ensure we have enough space 
for social distancing on the playground. We appreciate your co-operation with this. Children should not be 
bringing bags to school. They should only bring a water bottle and coat if appropriate. On a P.E/Forest  
day - children may come to school in forest clothes/kit. 

 

    PE Kit Reminder 
On PE days, children will need to come into school WEARING their PE kit so that 

they don’t need to change in school.  Information on P.E and forest days will be sent 

out on Monday. Look out for notices on your classroom door.  
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WEEKLY ‘HEAD’-LINES 

NOTICES 

Mrs Charlotte Summers 

Headteacher 

WEBSITE QUICK LINKS 

FACEBOOK 
Please follow us on Facebook @GrangePrimarySchoolShrewsbury for supplementary home learning ideas, 
news and feel good stories. We also encourage you to share your ideas and interact with our posts! 
 
For news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 

USEFUL CONTACTS 
Please click on the following useful 
links to find out more. 

• News 

• Term Dates 

• School reopening 
 

      | The Grange Primary School, Bainbridge Green, Shrewsbury, SY1 3QR 
      | 01743 462984 
      | admin@grangepri.sat.coop 
      | grangeprimaryshrewsbury.co.uk 
 

@grangeprimaryschoolshrewsbury 
 

Shropshire Public Health 
Nursing Service 

0333 358 3654 

Compass 0345 678 9021 

Early Help https://shropshire.gov.uk/e
arly-help/ 

Parenting Team 01743 250950 

SEND Local Offer 
 

https://www.shropshire.go
v.uk/the-send-local-offer/ 

 

Staggered school day pick up and drop off

 

 

Horrible  
Histories 
We all want to  
meet people from  
history. The trouble  
is everyone is dead! So, it’s 
time to prepare yourselves  
for this very special  
production of  
Horrible Histories  
at Soulton Hall,  
Wem. 
 
 
 
For more information and 

tickets, please click here.  
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